
  

Team Bancroft- Year 2- Summer 1 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you’ve had a lovely half term break. We have a brilliant 

half term planned to focus on seaside holidays and how these 

have changed over the years. Last half term, Year 2 had a 

great time during the topic ‘Zoom to the Moon’, where we 

explored a spaceship crash, made our very own rockets, learnt 

a lot about Beegu, and discovered the best ways to get to 

space! Have a look at the class page on the website to see 

more of this brilliant learning! 

 

 
Oh, I do like to be beside the seaside, oh I do like to be 

beside the sea! Have you ever been to the seaside for a 

holiday? Have you ever been to a different country? 

Well, let’s take a dip into all things seaside! Laying under 

the golden sun, you can hear the waves crash against 

the shore, and the seagulls circle to find their next 

meal.  

How have seaside holidays changed over time from the 

Victorian era to now? What stayed the same? Let’s get 

ready to jump in! 

 

Each week, an adult will listen to your child read in school. They are strongly 

encouraged to read daily at home. Please help us by logging their home reading onto 

GoRead and helping children build up their gem collection! Children will continue to 

have access to Spelling Shed and Times table Rock Stars to practise these crucial 

skills at home. 

This half term, Team Bancroft have PE on Mondays and Thursdays.  

As a team, we will be working hard to help your child achieve their full potential. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and see us. 
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